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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Kim Eisner 

Committee Staff Administrator  

Government Contract Review Committee 

 

From:  Josiah Keats  

 Executive Director  

Kentucky Office of Homeland Security  

 

Date:  October 20, 2021 

 

Subject: Quarterly Report  

 

Please find enclosed the Quarterly Report for the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security and Kentucky 911 Services 

Board for the quarter ending September 30, 2021.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  

 

 


